On Fri, August 28, 2015 4:19 pm, Chivers, Jennifer wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2015/4510/P

We would refer to the above planning application which was sent to us for consultation, regrettably
it did not have a PIN number to enable us to comment via our portal.

However we would register that we have no objection to the works proposed.

Regards

D J Kelley

for

BCAAC

Belsize - Elswoerthy - Parkhill & Upper Park



